
Public should beware of scam video
about investment plan purported to be
recommended by CE

     A Government spokesman today (January 24) advised members of the public
to stay vigilant about forged TV programme clips created by artificial
intelligence circulating online about an investment plan purported to be
recommended by the Chief Executive. The Government clarified that the so-
called remarks by the Chief Executive are fictitious, and vehemently
condemned those who have attempted deception in the name of the Chief
Executive.
 
     The spokesman reminded the public to be cautious regarding similar
investment-related advertisements or promotional videos. They should not
provide their personal information online, sign up for mobile applications or
open any links. Members of the public should remain vigilant and verify the
authenticity of such content.
 
     The incident will be referred to the Police for a follow-up
investigation.
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